
 
 
 
 
 

To: Imperial Public Library Board 

From: Director of Community Services, Ember Haller 

Date: August 5, 2022 

Subject: Board Organization 

 

  
Summary/Background: 
 
A presentation was provided during the regular meeting of the Library Board on July12, 2022. It was 
recommended to bring back the discussion for the regular meeting on August 10, 2022.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Recommendation: 
 
Staff recommends the continuance of the City of Imperial Library Board of Trustees. 

STAFF REPORT 
Agenda Item No. E-4 

 

Imperial City Library Board of Trustees 
Richard Montenegro Brown – President 

Magdalena Altamirano – Trustee 
Rachel Alexis Blackwood – Trustee 

Valentina Estes – Trustee 
Mia Hernandez - Trustee 


